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Appropriates $100,000 in each year of the biennium to the commissioner of public safety for training 

state and local community safety personnel in the use of crisis de-escalation techniques. The 

commissioner must consult with the Minnesota Peace Officers and Training Board, and may consult 

with other relevant individuals, when selecting a training service provider. The training service provider 

must have a demonstrated understanding of veterans’ issues. The training opportunities must be 

provided statewide.

 


